
Email surveys: DLIELC Graduate Survey

Good morning/afternoon

My name is _____. I am from the Training Evaluations Flight, 637 TRG/Defense Language 
Institute English Language Center, at JBSA Lackland. SANweb has identified you as the contact 
IMSO for the following FOT location. If this is incorrect, please provide contact name and
phone number of the appropriate personnel. Our office is in the process of sending the DLIELC 
Graduate Survey.  
The purpose of the survey is to obtain feedback from DLIELC graduates in regards to the 
effectiveness of our ELTP training program.  Participation in this survey is voluntary and no 
Personal Identifiable Information will be collected. The OMB Control Number is 0704-0553 
(expires 5/31/2025) and the estimated time to complete this survey is 10 minutes.

We request that you forward the attached survey to the appropriate students.  Once surveys are 
completed, they can be emailed to me at gerri_lee.vigil@us.af.mil within two weeks of 
administering the survey.  Please provide your contact information for future coordination and 
distro list.

Thank you, 

Gerri Lee Vigil

Training Technician

637 TRG, DLIELC/ CCV

JBSA-Lackland

☎(210) 671-3772

Fax: (210) 671-2890

DSN: 473-3772

mailto:gerri_lee.vigil@us.af.mil

